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FW NEWS 
Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Newsletter – Friday 4th May 2018 

MARVELLOUS MUMS TAKE 
ON MEGA-MARATHONS! 

 

Our Supermums are here - juggling family life, work and now MARATHONS! This weekend Grace (mother of Helena) is walking around 

the Isle of Wight (106km!) with her two sisters-in-law. Tee (mother of Amelia) and Victoria (mother of Charlie and Libby) are running 

from London to Brighton on Saturday 26th May (please see the Wandsworth Guardian link below!). All three mums are raising money for 

the school so that we can make the provision for our pupils even better! On behalf of the staff and the pupils – THANK YOU! If you, or 

anyone you know, would like to sponsor our Supermums then please visit the Local Giving webpages below: 

www.localgiving.org/fundraising/isleofwightchallenge/ 

www.localgiving.org/fundraising/mamcsew100/ 

www.wandsworthguardian.co.uk/sport/16164309.Wandsworth_school_mums_take_on_ultra_marathon/ 

 

 
 
 
 

 

A PERFECT GIFT FOR FATHER’S DAY  
… or just a great souvenir from your child!  
Your child will create their own design for an individual personalised mug with their own 
choice of bright colours! We will send home a blank template for your child to complete their 
design at home.  
 

Then all you have to do is return your picture to the school office by 21
st

 May, clearly 
marked with your child’s name, class, school and how many mugs you would like to order, 
filled in on the reverse side of the drawing. 
 

Finally, please go to local giving.org and search for ‘FloreatFathersDay’ or go direct to 
www.localgiving.org/fundraising/floreatfathersdaymugs 
Please remember to include your child’s name and class when you make the donation. The 
price is £6 for one mug or £10 for two. 
 
 

Your child’s design will be printed on the mugs. The mugs will be delivered to the school the 
week before Father’s Day. 

 

http://www.wandsworthguardian.co.uk/sport/16164309.Wandsworth_school_mums_take_on_ultra_marathon/
http://www.wandsworthguardian.co.uk/sport/16164309.Wandsworth_school_mums_take_on_ultra_marathon/
http://www.localgiving.org/fundraising/isleofwightchallenge/
http://www.localgiving.org/fundraising/mamcsew100/
http://www.wandsworthguardian.co.uk/sport/16164309.Wandsworth_school_mums_take_on_ultra_marathon/
https://localgiving.org/fundraising/floreatfathersdaymugs


 
Assembly / Dress Up day 

 

Regarding the playdeck, here's my wishlist for the newsletter: 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TIME FOR A CLEAROUT! 
We are looking for pupils to get creative during break times! We are asking for any donations of the following items so that pupils can 

design and create their own inventions. Please drop off any contributions at the School Office. Thank you! 

 planks of wood 
 logs  
 decking 
 guttering/tubes/pipes 
 boxes 
 crates 
 netting 
 tarpaulin 
 rope 

 

 wooden palettes 
 blankets/materials 
 cushions/bean bags 
 cones 
 tyres 
 buckets 
 picnic baskets 

 kitchenware - ladles, spoons, colanders, pots, pans, wooden spoons  
 gardening gloves 

 

 

FAMILY 

LEARNING 

Thank you for all your 

support over the past year. 

These sessions have been 

invaluable in ensuring 

teachers and parents work 

together in partnership so 

that pupils can be the best 

that they can be. The latest 

sessions were the last for 

this academic year. We 

will be releasing dates for 

‘Meet the 2018/19 

Teacher’ events soon.  

 

HEAD GIRLS & BOYS 

We are delighted to announce that the following pupils 
have been selected by a panel of school teachers and 
leaders to represent the school and to act as role models 
for all pupils. Well done! 
 

Keller Class: Tali 
Mandela Class: Charlie 
Edison Class: Georgie 
Curie Class: Ernie 
 

 

SERVING OTHERS 

This year we are working with St George’s Hospital to raise an awareness of the great work our local hospital does. The pupils really 

enjoyed dressing up and discussing the jobs people have in the hospital and how they serve others every day. We are pleased to announce 

that our dressing up day raised over £400 for St George’s! The hospital would also like to thank families for all your donations of 

toys and games. Mr Custance and the Head Pupils delivered these toys – much to the delight of the children and staff! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and have a cup of tea or coffee and make new friends, catch up with old friends or just unwind in our Community Garden! 

We have reserved our Hall and Community Garden for our families to enjoy from 8.30am to 9.30am on the following days: 

MAY DATES: FRIDAY 11TH MAY  FRIDAY 18TH MAY FRIDAY 25TH MAY 

JUNE DATES: FRIDAY 8TH JUNE  FRIDAY 15TH JUNE  FRIDAY 22ND JUNE  FRIDAY 29TH JUNE  

JULY DATE: FRIDAY 6TH JULY (last Coffee Morning of 2017/18) 

We will also set up a small unstaffed crèche for younger siblings to enjoy!  

Tea, coffee and fresh milk will be provided free of charge. 

ENTRANCE: Via the main playground.  

EXIT: Please use the Community Garden gate to exit at any time. If you are able to act as ‘keyholder’ for one of the mornings please let 

Mr Custance know in person or by emailing the office team. Thank you.   

Younger children must be supervised at all times, thank you.  

 

FRIDAY COFFEE 

MORNINGS @ 

FLOREAT 

WANDSWORTH! 

NEWSFLASH! 
Year 1 have been enjoying the wonderful new ‘Stage Garden’ where they have 

been interviewing each other as part of their Talk4Writing focus on the story 

of Baby Brains. Pupils learnt to master the art of asking questions and were 

trained in how to remain calm and composed on live TV! Thank you to FOFW 

for making this possible! 



 

        

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Friday 11th May @ 8.30am – 9.30am  FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING – In the School hall.  
 

Sunday 13th May 2 – 4 pm 
 

FOFW Gardening Day     

Friday 18th May @ 8.30am – 9.30am 
 

7.30pm – until late  

FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING  – In the School hall.  
 
FOFW Summer Social  
 

Wednesday 23rd May  
 

SPORTS DAY FOR KEY STAGE ONE / LOCATION: KING GEORGE’S PARK 
Year 1 : 9-10.15am 
Year 2 : 2-3.15pm 
 

Thursday 24th May  
 

SPORTS DAY FOR FOUNDATION STAGE / LOCATION: PLAYGROUND 
Reception : 9-10.15am 
Nursery : 2-3.15pm 
 

Wednesday 23rd May @  7-7.45pm 
 

 

'PLANNING AHEAD FOR OUR PUPILS’ 
 

Ian Lewer, Deputy Mayor of Wandsworth, will be talking to parents about the 

future of secondary schools in Wandsworth.  
 
Ian is also a member of our Local Advisory Committee (Floreat 

Wandsworth LAC - previously known as the Governing Body) and will be passing 

on any relevant feedback to the rest of the LAC during the Summer 

Term.  We will also be taking questions from parents during the evening. Please 

enter the Hall through the Community Garden Entrance.  
 

Friday 25th May @ 8.30am – 9.30am  
 

3.30pm 

FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING – In the School hall.  
 
END OF TERM 

Friday 8th June @ 8.30am – 9.30am  
 

3.30pm – 5pm 
 

FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING – In the school hall.  
 
FOFW MOVIE NIGHT – Nursery & Reception 
 

Friday 15th June @ 8.30am – 9.30am  
 

3.30pm – 4pm 

FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING – In the school hall.  
 
FOFW CAKE SALE – Reception 
 

Friday 22nd June @ 8.30am – 9.30am   
 

3.30pm – 5pm 
 

FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING – In the school hall. 
  
FOFW MOVIE NIGHT – Year 1 & Year 2 
 

Sunday 24th June 2 – 4 pm  
 

FOFW Gardening Day     

Friday 29th June 8.30am – 9.30am  FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING – In the school hall.  

 
Sunday 1st July @ 2pm – 5pm FOFW Summer Fair 

 
 

Friday 6th July 8.30am – 9.30am  FRIDAY COFFEE MORNING – In the school hall.  
(LAST ONE FOR 2017/18) 
 

Friday 13th July 3.30pm – 5pm 
 

FOFW School Disco   


